Landon Dunn Memorial
Student Athlete Sckol.arski.p

Landon Dunn was a lifelong member of the Montgomery Central community anq a 1958 alum
that passed away in 2013. His passion for both education and athletics will be honored
annually with a $580 scholarship to be awarded to an MCHS student-athlete.

Requirements:

MCHS student-athlete
Minlmum GPA 3.0

ComPte&zd Application & Essay

Name:

Address:

Father’s Name: Father’s Occupation:
Mother’s Name: Mother’s Occupation

What is you intended college major?

Where do you plan to go to college?

Have you applied for admission?

Have you been awarded any scholarships (other than the TN Lottery/Hope)?

If you have received a scholarship, which one(s)?

What is your highest ACT Composite score?

What is your overall GPA?

List high school extracurricular activities:

List any honors or awards:

List any communities activities during high school:




Landon Dunin Memorial
Student Athlete Sckol.arskip

Essay-Describe in 200 words or less why you want to be a recipient of this scholarship.

Due to Coach Dunn by March 9 th




Landon Dunn Memorial Student-Athlete Scholarship

In 2015, a Montgomery Central High School Student-Athlete will receive this
scholarship. It will be a one time $500 award given with entry into the student’s
school of choice. Every year, a student-athlete will be awarded this scholarship.
The recipient can be any student-athlete who graduates from Montgomery Central
High School and has excelled in athletics and in the classroom.

The scholarship is given in honor of Landon Dunn who passed away in 2013.Landon
was a 1958 graduate of MCHS. He was a dedicated husband, father, and supporter of
academics and athletics. He was married for fifty-three years to Joyce Richardson
Dunn. All five of their children graduated from and played sports for Montgomery
Central High School. Upon graduating MCHS, they all obtained college degrees.

Landon and Joyce always stressed the importance of education, and they instilled
this belief in their children. They also volunteered in a variety of school activities
throughout their lives. Landon served as President of the PTA, and Joyce

volunteered numerous times to go on field trips and to work in the nurse’s office.

They were also both heavily involved in athletics at Montgomery Central. Landon
coached little league baseball and softball for over twenty years. He won numerous
District 9 championships, and his 1984 baseball team and 1988 softball team won
state championships. Many of the players who won the baseball state championship
played for MCHS on Coach Todd Dunn'’s first team in 1986. He served as the
president of the MCHS Booster Club for several years. Landon was also
instrumental in building the baseball field that the team currently plays on. Joyce
also coached numerous softball teams and was an avid fan of all sports at
Montgomery Central.

Donations to the scholarship fund can be sent to Farmers & Merchants Bank, c/o
Tina Augustine, 2698 Madison St. Clarksville, Tn 37043



